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English:  
In English, we are making our own wanted posters to find the giant, focus-
ing on writing the character description. We will be practicing spelling our 
key common exception words correctly, within sentences. We will also be re-
capping the plural spelling rule, adding es/s where there is no change to the 
root word. 
 

Maths: 
In Maths, we are continuing to focus on measuring length and height, using 
key language taller, tallest, shorter, shortest. We will be developing on this 
knowledge to use cubes as a measurement to find double and half of an ob-
ject. We will be recapping our shape knowledge, focusing on both 2D and 3D 
shapes. What shapes can you find at home? We will also be systematically 
using counters to represent number bonds to 20. 
 

Topic: 
In Topic, we will be focusing on describing and labelling parts of a tree. We 
will explore the functions of different parts of a tree, and compare these 
features to the parts of a flower. We will also be making our own bean dia-
ries, identifying what our bean needed to grow. We will then observe the 
beans, and draw and write sentences to describe the growth of our beans. 

Learning at home (optional): 

Can you make a list of the trees and flowers in your garden or at the park? 

BOOK FAIR: Friday ̀15th-Thursday 21st 3.15-4.00pm. 

Apologies, you cannot spend your £1 book token at the book fair. 

You can use it in Sainsbury's, Tesco and WHSmith before the 31st March. 

W.O.W word of the week: 
We will be sharing new vocabulary with the children that will support our learning in class. 

Can you use the word at home?  We have sent home a template for you to share and display 
the word at home together. 

‘evergreen’- An evergreen is a tree or bush which has green leaves all year round. 

‘I love you’ event :29th March 
In the infant hall, there will be coffee, tea and cake. Children will also be 
able to wrap up gifts for loved ones. Tickets are £3 on parent pay. 

Phonics homework: 
Your child will receive a phonics support sheet in the plastic wallet, in the 
back of their communication book. This is to support practicing phonics at 

home. If you have any queries, please see your class teacher. We may answer 
any questions during the phonics information meeting, so please wait until 

them. 
 

Phonics Screening meeting. 

The Phonics screening meeting is this Thursday 21st March. Please arrive at 

2:25pm ready for a 2:30pm start via the Church entrance.  

Parents evening sign up forms:  

The booking forms for the next Parents’ Evenings will be in the hall on Monday 25th, 

Tuesday 26th and Wednesday 27th March.  

Care Club parents will be able to book from 7.30am and booking will be available until 

8.45am on each day. 
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